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Treaillo Safofy
Administration

Mr. Kent Reoves NV5-215ira
Manager, Technical Complaince & Quality Engineering 04V-138
Mitsubisht Motors North America, Inc.

6400 Katella Avenue

Cypress, CA 90630-5208

Decar My, Recves:

We have completed a review of the quarterly status reports for the second querter of
2004. Acconding to our records, owners of the affected vehicles of safety recall 04V-138
concerning GVWA labels were notified on May 31, 2004. Therefore, Mitsubishi Motors
North America, Inc.’s {Mitsubishi) first quartsrly report was dne in this office on or
befare July 30, 2004, however, to date we have not received this report.

- If Mitsubishi belicves that it sent in this report, please provide a copy. I your company
believes that no reports are required, please explain the reazon. Please provide your
reaponse by October 13, 2004

You may fax the roport to Mrs. Kelly Schuler at (202) 366-7882. If you have any
questions concerning this matter, please contact Kelly at (202) 366-5227,

George H. Peson, Chief
Recall Mapegement Division

Office of Defects Investigation
Enforcement
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